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Principal: Mr Sam Done BA (Hons)	
Chair of Governors: Mrs Nicole Walkley BA (Hons)

2 9 May 2025 
Hello Little London families, 
There is more hot weather on the way for next week so please read the guidance in this newsletter for sun safety.
ATTENDANCE                                                                           The table shows the class attendance for the week:
	Year group
	Class name
	Attendance	

	Reception
	Respectful Rabbits
	98.1%

	
	Helpful Hedgehogs
	96.3%

	1
	Oliver Jeffers
	92%

	
	Mae Jemison
	95%

	2
	Florence Nightingale
	92.7%

	
	Dame Jane Goodall
	96%

	3
	Gitanjali Rao
	97.2%

	
	Usain Bolt
	82.2%

	4
	Frida Khalo
	93.3%

	
	Rob Burrow
	93.5%

	5
	Lucy Bronze
	92.2%

	
	Jonny Wilkinson
	96.4%

	6
	Anne Frank
	95.8%

	
	Chris Packham
	95.8%



The attendance class winners for the week are Respectful Rabbits class in EYFS and KS1 and Gitanjali Rao class in KS2! These classes will receive a Golden Ticket towards a Luxury Lunch with Senior Leaders! These two classes also managed to get above 97%

RECEPTION PARENT/CARER WORKSHOP
It was lovely to see SO many of you attending today, we hope it helped you to better understand what we are working towards as they get ever nearer to them moving into Year 1!

WARM WEATHER
As the weather is unusually warm for May, please consider sending your child into school with a sunhat and applying suncream. Due to allergies we are not permitted to apply suncream in school. Sunhats can be worn outside. Please pay attention to uniform; when the weather is warmer there should be no need for children to wear winter coats. We are also happy for childen just to wear a white polo t-shirt without their jumpers to keep cool. School grey shorts are perfectly fine to wear every dayThank you for also sending them with a refillable water bottle.

RECEPTION AND NURSERY PLACES 2025
Thank you to everyone for confirming your child's place in Reception for September 2025. We still have a few places remaining for Nursery in September. Talk to us if your child will be 3 years old before the end of August 2025. 

MOBILE PHONES AND EXPECTATIONS AROUND SITE
You will have seen our new signs around school to remind you that we do not allow mobile phones to be used anywhere on the school site to ensure that we are keeping all of our children and families safe.  Please help us by turning your phone onto silent and avoiding making and answering calls, especially video calls! Recently we have seen much more litter on the pathways around school and in the park. Please use the bins provided around site and in the park to keep everywhere clean and tidy.
 
YEAR 6 SATS EXAMINATIONS
Next week is our final testing week for Year 6 who will be sitting their SATs examinations. They will have 4 days of tests from Monday to Thursday and we ask parents/carers to make sure they have a good night of sleep each evening. Our special SATs Breakfast Club will provide an extra opportunity for a good, healthy breakfast, a relaxing start to the day and some final bits of revision to make sure they are ready for the day, each day! 



DATE FOR THE DIARY
There are now only two weeks left until the next holiday. School closes on Friday 23rd May for one week.  We reopen on Monday 2 June.

Have a lovely weekend.

Sam Done 		  Kelsey Thackray 
Principal	                  Vice Principal
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	Class name
	STAR AWARD	
	ACHIEVEMENT AWARD

	
	Friendly Foxes
	Hafiz H

	Reception
	Respectful Rabbits
	Dibora T
	Mohammed

	
	Helpful Hedgehogs
	Munira M
	Noorsa Y

	1
	Oliver Jeffers
	Ellia A
	Sarah S

	
	Mae Jemison
	Farrah A
	Nikolas H

	2
	Florence Nightingale
	Lydia
	Elhana

	
	Dame Jane Goodall
	Umar M
	Ini O

	3
	Gitanjali Rao
	Ammar A
	Joshua T

	
	Usain Bolt
	Islam
	Satya

	4
	Frida Khalo
	Leo M
	Yasmin DF

	
	Rob Burrow
	Ibrahim M
	Bhumika S

	5
	Lucy Bronze
	Teddy T
	Zhiwar S

	
	Jonny Wilkinson
	Aisha L
	Amari

	6
	Anne Frank
	Eva G
	Hasan A

	
	Chris Packham
	Netania M
	Alyas A
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